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Ms. Salmon,
 
Please accept the following comment from the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District on
potential economic impact of the proposed NR 439:
 
At this time, we cannot ascertain whether we will be affected in a material economic way by the
implementation of the rule without spending significant resources to make the determination. If our
current instrumentation is not able to meet the revised accuracy requirements, we will have to
replace a significant number of instruments. If our existing instruments are grandfathered out of the
revised accuracy requirements until they need to be replaced, then there will not be a material
economic impact to us.
 
Thank you,
 
Emily Van Deraa
Senior Staff Attorney
Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District
260 W. Seeboth Street
Milwaukee, WI 53204
Office: 414-225-2080
evanderaa@mmsd.com
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